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RE: Supreme Court matters in Summerside

We are pleased to advise that beginning April 6, 2021, all Supreme Court matters
being heard in Summerside will take place at Slemon Park, 40 Parkway Drive. This will
include criminal Supreme Court matters where the accused is in custody, which were

previously being held in the larger courtroom at the Prince County Courthouse.

As the Supreme Court registry is located at the Prince County Courthouse at 108
Central Street, all Prince County Supreme Court filings will continue to be accepted

there.

We anticipate that Supreme Court matters will take place at the Slemon Park location

for the nex eral years.

Karen A. Rose
Prothonotary




